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Fast Facts: 

• Josh and Claliegh Tuberville received the 2025 War Eagle Creek Stewardship Award during the 
21st Annual War Eagle Appreciation Day for their leadership in conservation and sustainable land 
management. 

• The award honors landowners who help protect water quality and ecological health in the War 
Eagle Creek watershed. 
 
 

Beaver Watershed Alliance Recognizes the Tuberville Family with 2025 War Eagle Creek 
Stewardship Award (240 words) 
 

In celebration of the 21st annual War Eagle Appreciation Day, the Beaver Watershed Alliance was proud 
to present the 2025 War Eagle Creek Stewardship Award to Josh and Claliegh Tuberville, in recognition of 
their outstanding contributions to conservation, sustainable agriculture, and protection of the War Eagle 
watershed. 
 
The Tubervilles operate a grass-fed beef farm along Holman Creek, a tributary of War Eagle Creek, where 
they have implemented a wide range of practices that serve as a model for responsible land and water 
stewardship. From rotational grazing systems and riparian protection zones to native plantings and rain 
gardens, their efforts reflect a deep commitment to ecological balance and agricultural sustainability—
practices that support water quality protection and healthy ecosystems throughout the watershed. 
 
Presented annually during War Eagle Appreciation Day in Madison County, the War Eagle Creek 
Stewardship Award celebrates landowners who demonstrate exceptional leadership in watershed 
conservation. This year’s event, held on June 7 at OAR Kayak & Campground in Huntsville, featured 
music, food, and environmental activities that highlighted the importance of community-driven 
stewardship. The Tuberville family’s dedication serves as an inspiring example of how landowners can 
make a lasting impact on the health of our shared water resources. 
 
The Beaver Watershed Alliance is a non-profit organization focused on maintaining high-quality drinking 
water in Beaver Lake and improving water quality within the Beaver Lake watershed. For more 
information about how you can help protect water quality, visit www.beaverwatershedalliance.org or call 
479-750-8007. 
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